
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 5/27/2022 12:30:55 PM

Subject: Broadway Plan - Council questions / amendments

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

I am writing to you with regards to the ongoing consideration and speakers submissions relating to the Broadway 

Plan.   Staff appreciate that the Broadway Plan is a critical milestone for this Council.  Staff also appreciate your 

ongoing patience as we review and provide thoughtful responses to your questions and proposed amendments.  Staff

are compiling and reviewing these questions and will be providing an updated memo to Council in response to those 

questions by Monday, May 30th, end of day.  Staff will also be responding directly to you with regards to your 

proposed amendments also by end of day Monday.  We thank you for your patience in this matter, and will endeavor 

to provide this information in a timely manner.  We look forward to the continuation of this matter on Tuesday, when

the Standing Committee reconvenes to continue hearing from speakers.

 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Theresa 

O’Donnell (Theresa.O’Donnell@vancouver.ca), with a copy to Matt Shillito (Matt.Shillito@vancouver.ca).

 

Best,

Paul

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 

Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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